ATTENTION!

FAITHFUL CATHOLICS!

I call upon you to support the Bishop of the Diocese
of Belleville, Edward K. Braxton, against the constant
harassment directed toward him by certain members
of such ultra liberal organizations as SIAP and FOSIL
and other assorted liberal Catholics. Should their
relentless campaign against legitimate authority within
the church succeed; might the next target on their
agenda be Pope Benedict XVI? Should you think that
my suggestion is a gross exaggeration, just ask some
of your most passionate liberal catholic acquaintances
their opinion of our beloved pope.

This statement has been prepared by and paid for by Father Richard Weidert,
Chaplain at the Meredith Memorial Home in Belleville.




